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August 5, 2021

Dear Parents,
Welcome to a new school year! I will be teaching your children some vital information to help enhance their success in academic learning.  We look forward to working with you and your children to ensure that they get off to a great start this year.  It is our endeavor to assist you in making sure that your child gains a great educational foundation that will last a lifetime.  Your child’s success is our number one priority.

We look forward to communicating with you at least twice during this school term. There are two mandatory parent conference required in this educational program (fall and spring parent conference).  Homework will be sent home on Wednesday and Friday. Please assist your child with their homework and return the homework the next day. Your child will gain knowledge learning social skills, language literacy, math, writing, and science. This will give them a great start in their academic learning. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and again, I look forward to working along with you to achieve academic progress. 
 Sincerely,

Mrs. Nina Gamble
Pre-k Teacher

Ms. Avemaria Lisenbee
Pre-k Teacher Assistant
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